Friends of EverBloom

Membership Meeting

November 7, 2013

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The general membership met on November 7, 2013, in Davis Lodge at Lake Bloomington.  All Board members were present.  The minutes of the last board meeting were approved as written.

The nominating committee submitted the following nominations:

President – Terry Brown

Vice-President – Jerry Martoglio

Secretary – Mike Garthaus

Treasurer – Chuck McGuire

Board of Directors – 

Terry Brown – 3 year term

Jerry Martoglio – 2 year term

Chuck McGuire – 1 year term

Jackie Kraft – 2 year term

 Rick Twait – 1 year term

 Mike Steffa – 2 year term

Kathryn Foster – 3 year term

No additional nominations were made from floor.  Each office and director position was voted on independently and all passed unanimously.

The treasurer gave a report of the current finances and a proposed budget for 2014. 
The president gave a brief talk regarding the highlights of the year and awarded Eric Varner the Jim Rutherford volunteer of the year award.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

